
 

FAMILY LAWYERS 
ASSOCIATION 

TOWN HALL MEETING 
 

Family Law Services Review 

The Law Society and the Ministry of the Attorney General 

are inviting comments from lawyers, paralegals and the 

public on the recommendations in Justice Bonkalo’s Family 

Legal Services Review Report. The FLA is hosting this 

meeting in order to inform and answer the family law bar’s 

questions regarding the report’s recommendations on 

paralegal practice expansion into family law. The FLA 

invites you to attend and have your questions and concerns 

addressed.   

 

 

 

DON’T MISS OUT ON 

AN OPPORTUNITY 

TO VOICE YOUR 

CONCERNS  

 

NON MEMBERS 

WELCOME! 

 

FREE ADMISSION 

 

LIGHT APPETIZERS  

 

ARTS AND LETTERS 

CLUB 

14 ELM STREET 

May 9, 2017 at 
5:00p.m. 

 

 

 


